
 

1 of 1 

 

 

28 Aug 2017 

Attn: Diane Sarkies 
Planner,  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

Dear Ms Sarkies, 

Enquiry Regarding 50 Honeysuckle Drive Newcastle (SSD 8019) 

I acknowledge receipt and refer to your email enquiry on 30 June 2017 regarding the 
proposed Mixed Use Development at 50 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle.  

Ausgrid has been asked to comment on the proposal, including advice on 
recommended conditions of consent. The development at 50 Honeysuckle Drive, 
Newcastle does not impact on any Ausgrid infrastructure, based on a review of the 
Ausgrid GIS records. The connection of the proposed development to the Ausgrid 
network is being handled through the standard Ausgrid network connection process 
and no network capacity or connection issues are expected.  

The proposed development is not expected to have any impacts on Ausgrid operations 
in the area, and as a result Ausgrid have no recommended condition of consent to put 
forward. 

 

Should you require any further information please do hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Robert Mitchison 

Senior Area Development Manager – Hunter and Central Coast 

Direct Telephone Number: 43998132 

Email: rmitchison@ausgrid.com.au 


